
We wanted to say a big welcome to all our new
families and to our existing families. We are
looking forward to another year filled with
fun, learning and lots of development
 I can’t believe that we are at the end of
September already. The children have had a
great time settling in at pre-school. They have
been busy sharing with each other about
themselves and their families. We have
enjoyed learning all about their families, their
favourite toys, foods, occasions. 

At Little Bear Cubs we use Tapestry to share some of the children’s
achievements and progress. All parents have been sent a login to be able
to access Tapestry. We also welcome your comments and anything that
you would like to share on Tapestry. If you would like some support in
accessing Tapestry please get in touch with one of the team and we will
guide you in the right direction.

Please see link below for parental support on safeguarding your children

https://www.nspcc.org/keeping-children-safe/

Parent support on safeguarding:

Tapestry

r

NEWSLETTER 

Allergies
At Little Bear Cubs we have always been nut and sesame free as we have
some children with allergies.We also have some children with other
allergies, therefore we always ensure that everything we supply is
suitable for everyone.For this reason, please could we ask that you do not
to send your child with any food items. All snacks and meals are provided
and prepared to ensure that the ingredients are suitable and free of any
allergens.
      We do of course celebrate all birthdays and should you wish to bring in
treats we will ensure that these are given to children to bring home and
eat.

Reminders
Please could we ask everyone
to send their children with a
coat as it is starting to get a
little chilly now. 
For anyone that has not yet
bought their wellies in please
do so as we will be needing
them soon. We are happy to
keep them at pre-school in a
safe place if it makes it easier.




